
BOE Special Meeting 
January 29, 2015 

6:30pm 
Approved 

 
A Special Meeting of the BOE was held in the BHS Library Media Center.  BOE members 
Karen Bergin, Julie Bergin, Alison Romkey, Ron Rousseau and Superintendent Kristin B. Heckt 
were present.  BOE members Kate Galle, Matt Giuffre and Rich Hayes were absent. 
 
A. Call to Order – Chair Karen Bergin called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM. 
B. Comments from the Audience – none 
C. Superintendent of Schools Presentation of 2015-2016 Budget Proposal – Superintendent 

Kristin Heckt presented her 2015-2016 Budget proposal.  There were no comments from 
the audience and/or BOE members when asked for feedback. 

D. Adjournment – Ron Rousseau presented a motion for adjournment at 6:48 PM; 2nd by 
Julie Begin; MUP. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lori Boyd 
Board Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 


